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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Nancy Edwards [kewlmom200@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 9:27 AM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: produce stand

 I am a huge supporter of having this produce stand open in the summer time. I like the idea of 
the local produce being served instead of the produce being trucked in from somewhere else. I 
have recently moved back into the area and want to get my produce from a local vendor. Please 
allow them to reopen this year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Edwards 


